
 

 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Section 4(f) de minimis Impact 
Four Mile Run Park 

 
Arlington Ridge Road/Mount Vernon Avenue 

Bridge Reconstruction Project 
 

Arlington County and City of Alexandria 
 

Pursuant to the requirements of 23 CFR 774.5, notice is hereby given that 
the Virginia Department of Transportation (VDOT) is accepting written 
comments regarding Arlington County’s preliminary concurrence with the 
Federal Highway Administration’s Section 4(f) applicability criteria for de 
minimis impact for a temporary easement on Four Mile Run Park for the 
captioned project. 
 
Review the Section 4(f) de minimis documentation online at 
https://www.arlingtonva.us/Government/Projects/Project-
Types/Transportation-Projects/Arlington-Ridge-RoadMount-Vernon-
Avenue-Bridge or by appointment only during business hours at VDOT’s 
Northern Virginia District Office, 4975 Alliance Drive, Fairfax, VA 22030. 
Please call 703-259-1729 or TTY/TDD 711 to make an appointment with 
appropriate personnel.  
 
Submit your written comments to Mr. Arun So at the above address by 
March 1, 2024. You may also email Arun.So@vdot.virginia.gov. Please 
reference “Mt Vernon Ave Bridge de minimis” in the subject line.   
 
VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all programs 
and activities in accordance with Title VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights Act 
of 1964 as amended. If you need special assistance for persons with 
disabilities or limited English proficiency, contact VDOT Civil Rights at 703-
259-1775 or TTY/TDD 711. 
 

State Project: U000-M10-R21, C501, P101, R201 
UPC: 118306 

 Federal: BFP-5B01 (442) 


